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The Prime Minister has today confirmed the appointment of Harry Mount as an
Independent Member of the House of Lords Appointments Commission.

The Prime Minister has today confirmed the appointment of Harry Mount as an
Independent Member of the House of Lords Appointments Commission.

Harry Mount has today been confirmed as the new Independent Member of the
House of Lords Appointments Commission (HOLAC) from 11th September 2022.

The appointment follows a recent open campaign.

Harry Mount

Mr. Mount is a journalist and writer. Editor of the Oldie magazine and
contributor to the Financial Times, Daily Telegraph, Spectator, Daily Mail
and New York Times. He was a former media and libel barrister at Middle
Temple and investment analyst.

Lord True, Minister of State at the Cabinet Office welcomed the new Member
appointment, saying:

I would like to congratulate Harry Mount on his appointment as an
Independent Member to the House of Lords Appointments Commission.
Harry Mount brings a wealth of experience from his career, and has
much to offer House of Lords Appointments Commission and I wish him
the best in his role

Notes:

HOLAC has two main functions:
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to recommend individuals for appointment as non-party political life
peers; and to vet nominations for life peers, including those nominated
by the UK political parties, to ensure the highest standards of
propriety.
Independent Members are appointed for five year non-renewable terms.
More information about HOLAC can be found on their website.
The role was widely advertised, including on the Public Appointments
website, from 8th June and closed on 12th July.
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